
 
 

 
 

Pony Express Elementary 
School Community Council Minutes 

November 27, 2017 
 

Members present:  Vicki Smith (Principal Member), Jeff Shirley (Non-voting Member), Jordan 
Oswald (Employee Member), Jackie Stone (Employee Member), Greg Rawlinson (SCC chair), 
Pony Express faculty members 
 
Members absent:  Justin Pitcher, Selena Wunder, Rachel Ferguson (Parent Member), Danny 
England (Parent Member) 

1. Welcome— Jeff welcomed all Community Council members, faculty, 
community members to the boundary proposal and feedback meeting. 

2. New School Boundary Discussion 
A. Discussion on how the boundaries will affect Blackridge, Springside, Pony 

Express, and Thunder Ridge 
3. Questions and Feedback— 

A. Will Blackridge students who are in Spanish Immersion have to move? 
1. These students are grandfathered into the program 

B. Will we lose teachers? 
1. No, our enrollment will most likely increase 

C. What about the 800 homes planned to go to the North of Ridleys?   
1. This was factored into the future discussion 
2. Eventually Pony Express will be landlocked 

4. Other—There will be a community meeting on December 14 at Pony Express for an 
opportunity to give more feedback to School Board Cabinet members 

 

 

 


